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14th March 2024
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 children
As part of our concluding out topic on the Stone Age and moving onto the Bronze and Iron Age, we have planned a visit to Stonehenge on Wednesday 17th April 2024. We felt that this would be the perfect time to conclude our topic and begin learning for our new topic. We want to make our history topics as hands-on and memorable as we can, so we can answer the question: How has Britain changed prehistory? As part of our visit to Stonehenge, we will go into a reconstructed Neolithic house to take part in a number of hands-on activities, all designed to help the children discover how Neolithic people lived 5,000 years ago.  We will also visit the stones and explore why, how and when Stonehenge was built. 
We plan to leave school at 0830 (the children need to be at school for the slightly earlier time of 0820) and we aim to return by 1530 (depending on traffic, but will let the school office know of any delays). On the day, your child will need to wear school uniform but they can wear trainers instead of school shoes if they prefer.  We will go ahead with the trip whatever the weather, so please pack a waterproof jacket or coat.  As we will have a really busy day, we will not be visiting the shop, so please do not give your child money.
Your child will need to bring water, a snack and a packed lunch. Please can we remind you that the food your child has in their snack or lunch box does not contain peanuts or other nuts.

If your child will need any medication on the day of the trip (e.g. inhalers, travel sickness tablet etc.), you will need to contact the School Office to get a copy of the Medical Consent Form.  If your child needs an inhaler, we will need to take 2 inhalers with us on the trip.  If we keep an inhaler in school, we will take that one with us but please can you ensure that on the day of the trip your child brings in their inhaler from home.  If we do not keep an inhaler in school, you will need to send 2 inhalers with your child and complete a Medical Consent form.  If your child has an epi-pen please ensure that we have two (in date) and any antihistamine that they may need to take. 
We have managed to subsidise this trip with the support of FOCCS who have paid for the two coaches to take us. We do have the workshops to pay for, the cost per child will be £3.50. We are therefore asking that you make a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child.  Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient voluntary contributions, it could jeopardise the viability of the trip or any future trips.  Please log on to Parent Pay to make your payment for this trip. 
We will be accompanied by six members of staff from Christ Church and parent volunteers (already volunteered) , with current DBS.   In addition to the adults from school, we also need some parent volunteers from each class to support us on the trip.   

Please can you return the attached permission slip to the office by Monday 25th March 2024 (sorry for the prompt turn around, we want to make sure things are in place before the Easter holidays).  We are unable to take any child on a trip without a copy of the permission and medical forms or correct medication.  We will not accept permission over the telephone. Please remember that if your child has a music lesson with a private teacher then it is your responsibility to contact the teacher and try to rearrange the lesson.  

We are sure that the children will have a really great visit.  Many thanks for your continued support.
The Year 3 team
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